
 

 

 Queen of Hearts   - Through the Looking Glass 

November 2020 News and Views 

______________________________________________________ 
Dear Parents 

Fall is here and as such the weather is unpredictable.  Please make sure your children come to school with adequate clothing for 

the weather and change of clothing.  We still go out and play but if the children get wet or dirty they will need to be changed.  In 

the Mad Hatter classrooms this month we are looking at Haiti and Nepal as part of our geography curriculum.  We will be drawing 

pictures for our friends in Tytoo orphanage including Angelina and sending pictures and a letter to Bumika in Kathmandu.  We are 

also practicing our concert daily so if you hear your child singing Christmas festive songs that is why!    

 

 

 

   

I hope you all had a great October starting with Thanksgiving and finishing with our Fall Celebration.  We are upgrading our website over the 

next few weeks to include a parent portal with the new 2020/2021 curriculum as well as videos.  We are also including a  “Meet the Team”. I 

hope you find the upgrades useful.  Thank you  Carron 

Our Character Attribute for  

November 

Trust 

To believe in one another as well 

as oneself in any situation.  

 

 

November’s Theme 

Family 

 
What is a family?  

We will be comparing 

family structures, 

creating a family tree, 

comparing human 

families with animal 

families 
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Remembrance Day  
 

Wednesday November 

11th 

Please can the children 

wear red to school that 

day.  We are going to be 

having a quiet reflection 

time and a minute silence 

at 11am.  Thank you. 

Don’t forget 

to label your 

child’s 

belongings. 

Especially 

gloves, hats 

and other 

small items 

Thank you 

Vacation Days – please e-mail 

carron@queenofheartsnurseryschool 

should you need to book any vacation 

days.  This will ensure you are credited or 

not charged in a timely manner. Thank you 
 

 

Christmas 

Nativity Concert 

on film 
As it’s a year like no 

other our Christmas 

Concert this year will 

take a different twist.   

The children will still be 

performing their 

Christmas songs and 

Nativity and the 

performances will be 

taped in the individual 

classrooms and outside 

and uploaded onto our 

website for parent 

viewing.  A parent 

code will be sent 

before December 11 

Christmas School Age Club  
QYC will be running our Christmas club over the 

holidays – more information to come  

 

 

Throughout November we will be 

collecting food donations for those 

in need.  Please bring these items 

into school and we will deliver 

them on Giving Tuesday - Tuesday 

December 1.  Thank you 

Little People Big Voices 

 

The last Friday of each month we will continue to 

look at ways to care for our earth. To show your 

support it would be great if you could send your 

child in green and we will be focusing on different 

aspects of earth care each month. 

Santa will be 

paying a visit to Balmy 

Beach on Saturday 

December 12.  To ensure 

we follow correct COVID 

protocols we will be 

arranging a booking 

system.  

More information to 

come soon. 
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